
  
  
  

ADDENDUM NO. 1  
    

DATE:  
  

January 14, 2022  

TO:  
  

All Potential Bidders  

FROM:  Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville  

SUBJECT:  
Addendum No. 1 – Farebox Media Cards for Knoxville 
Area Transit 

   
BIDS TO BE OPENED: January 26, 2022, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time)  

This addendum is being published to answer questions from potential bidders and becomes a 
part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.  

  
Question #1: What is the card size?  

  
Response: Cards are 3 ¼” by 2 1/8” 
 
Question #2: What is the paper weight? 
 
Response: Some are 10 mil thermal paper, most are 10 mil thermal poly.  
 
Question #3: What is the number of colors (ink)? 
 
Response: Enough numbers of color to match the art samples provided in the Invitation to Bid. 
 
Question #4: Does the card have ink on both sides? 
 
Response: Only one side has graphics. The back side only has a GFI compatible magnetic strip 
and serial number. 
 
Question #5: Quantity of cards? 
 
Response: See the chart on the Invitation to Bid for estimated quantities. The quantities should 
be provided in 1000 card boxes for each card type. 
 



Question #6: Do you have an old sample? 
 
Response: Sample is available on request. Contact Si Mcmurray at 865-215-7803 to request a 
sample. 
 
Question #7: Is it a redesign? 
 
Response: No, this is the same card design which has been used for years. 

  
  


